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General Comment
Hello, my name is Kyle Gould and I am a concerned citizen from New York State.

I'm writing to demand that the NRC conduct another environmental assessment using NEPA standards. 
Having an older plant run for 20 more years can lead to more issues regarding safety. Should this plant not be 
clear under NEPA standards, than its lifetime needs to be cut to only 10 and then procedures need to be put 
into place to properly store radioactive waste. Finally, the NRC must push for regulations that would replace 
the plant with wind or solar energy.

Kyle Gould 
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